
Fr. John Legitimas, Parochial Administrator – phone: (204) 951-2469  email: mjlegitz@yahoo.com 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole 
Gillis, Linda Picard 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Lorraine Bernardin, Bob Whitechurch 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in 
need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  
Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
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This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Sunday, July 26th - 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Rene Gervais requested by Yvette Houde 
 Weekday masses to be announced 
Sunday, August 2nd - 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Marcel Bernardin requeted by the 

Bernardin family 
 
Church Cleaners: St. Eustache (July 19 – August 1) – Rick Senecal and André Laramée families  
 Elie  (July 26 – August 8) – Chad & Cara Gillis 

  
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment, especially: Baby 
Paisley Amyotte, Fr. Marlon Lumanas, Gisele Ouellet, Reg Bernardin, Ma. Carlota Bodiongan, Alan 
Schade, Pete Desilets. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include the names in our Sunday bulletin. 
 

Reservez la date! 
Fête de St. Eustache 

Le samedi 12 septembre 
On vous attend! 

Save the date! 
Celebrate St. Eustache Day 

Saturday, September 12 
Watch for further details! 

- Comité Chemache 



 
Our farewell gathering for Fr. John takes place immediately following today’s Mass celebration! 

~~~~~ 
A big thank you to Cecil McKay and Ginette Gauthier for trimming the trees and plants and cleaning 
the church plaza last Tuesday morning. 

~~~~~ 

Celebrating Our Aboriginal Faith & Family 
You are invited to St. Kateri Aboriginal Catholic Parish, 794 Ellice Ave. Winnipeg - August 28, 29, 
30.  
Friday, August 28th 
7:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.  Celebrating 63 years as an Aboriginal Catholic Parish of Archdiocese of Winnipeg. 
Saturday, August 29th 
9:00 a.m.  Breakfast 
10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Family Fun Day 
5:00 p.m.  Supper 
7:00 p.m.  Social evening 
Sunday, August 30th  
6:30 a.m.    Sunrise ceremony 
8:00 a.m.  Breakfast 
10:30 a.m.  Mass with Archbishop Gagnon 
12:00 noon   Feast to follow 
Please RSVP before or on August 17th at  204-783-7215 to order for meal tickets. 
Pamphlets are in St. Eustache church and/or  call Lucille for more info (car pool) 204-353-2551. 
Thank you and hope to see you there!! 

 
My Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ, 
 
"There is an appointed time for everything, and a time for every affair under the heavens... 
A time to embrace, and a time to be far from embraces..." (Ecclesiastes 3:5). 

Three years ago on the first day of July I arrived in this place to embrace my first assignment in our 
Archdiocese as parish vicar of the three churches, Blessed Sacrament, St. Eustache and St. François 
Xavier.  As I look back at my ministry in our churches I realize that it was indeed a time of embraces 
not only to the new environment and weather but most of all it was an embrace of a beautiful 
relationship with you.  Thank you so much for the wonderful journey of faith and life with you.  Thank 
you for accepting me and giving me an opportunity to serve you in my humble capacity to lead you as 
a flock entrusted to me by our local church.   

Though I will be far from you, rest assured that I will  always embrace you in my daily prayers. 
"The grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, and the charity of God, and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be 
with you all.  Amen" ( 2 Corinthians 13:13). 
Merci Beaucoup! À Bientôt! 

 
Love & Prayers, 

Fr. John Legitimas 
 


